COMPANY "A" 58th SIGNAL BATTALION Fort Ord, California

August 4, 1942

Hello Service Club Members of Bryant,

Received your second gift today and thought that I'd just drop a line to show my appreciation for what you're all doing for members of the alumnus in the service.

Each time one of these bundles from home' are received it brings back cherished memories of good times and the good fellowship that one has experienced while attending Bryant. Keep up the good work, for I'm sure that I'm but one of may of the Bryant Alumnus that finds his morale given a boost in knowing that folks at home are thinking of them.

Gratefully yours,

P.S. Would appreciate it if you'd say 'hello' to my former typewriting teacher, Miss Josephine Krupa, a really swell person.